St John's Primary School and Nursery



National Support School designated by





Mortimer Road Kenilworth Warwickshire CV8 1FS

01926 854450 www.st-johns.warwickshire.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr D Barrow

3rd May 2018

Dear Parents / Carers,

YEAR 6 PICNIC AT ABBEY FIELDS - THURSDAY 17TH MAY 2018

To acknowledge the effort that the children have made, as well as the positive learning attitude shown in the build-up to their SATs, we would like to take Year 6 on a walk to Abbey Fields for a picnic. This will take place, weather permitting, on Thursday 17th May following the final SATs test.

Children should come to school in school uniform as normal please, but may bring comfortable clothing and footwear to change into that's suitable for an active day spent outside (trainers, waterproof coat and/or hat and sunscreen, dependent on the weather forecast). They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a bag (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If you are entitled to free school meals, please contact the office to arrange a school packed lunch.

There is no charge for this trip. However, children might like to bring money to buy an ice-cream.

We already have your permission for your child to participate (via the school activities parental consent form), so this letter is for information only.

Please note that, if the weather is poor on the Thursday, we will hold the picnic on the Friday instead.

Many thanks,

Mr A Lee

Miss L Eggleton